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EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF OFFERS 

Ref: Informal-Procedure Call for tenders for equipment procurement: 

 

“Procurement of a high-performance computer system (supercomputer) 

for computational chemistry simulations compatible with the MedeA® 

software” (Call Prot.No. 265/15-06-2015) 

 

The Centre for Research and Technology Hellas (CERTH), after taking into 

consideration the extraordinary circumstances, following the Legislative Act 

(PNP) published in the official Government Gazette issue 65 A/28-6-2015, 

according to which, a period of bank holiday from the 28th of June until the 6th 

of July and capital controls are in effect and, in order to facilitate prospective 

participants in submitting their offers to the subject tender, 

 

has decided to extend the deadline for submission of offers with reference to 

the subject tender. 

 

The new closing date for submission of offers is Wednesday July 15, 

2015 at 14:00 hours. All tenders must have been received by the new 

closing date, at the latest, under the responsibility of the tenderer. 

 

There is no other change regarding the rest of the terms of the above Call for 

tenders that is available at CERTH’s website (www.certh.gr). 

 

 

On behalf of CERTH/CPERI 
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